
 November 1, 2020 

The leadership of Faith Deliverance International Ministries have made 
the decision to return to in-person services.  These services will be held 
on Sundays between 11am and 1pm, until further notice.  We intend to 
do so in a very safe manner in accordance with the Provincial and 
Municipal Place of Worship COVID guidelines. 
 
In keeping with this, we have established the following Code of Conduct 
for Faith Deliverance International Ministries.  These guidelines are 
intended to support our return to in-person services and to allow for 
individuals who choose to return to service to do so safely and guard 
against the transmission of COVID-19. 
 

1. Individuals attending in-person services are required to wear mask at 
all times.  The only exceptions are for persons who are not able to do 
so due to medical reasons or for children under the age of two (2). 

2. All individuals must register online prior to attending a service.  This is 
to effectively manage the number of individuals attending, and by 
extension, ensure we do not exceed the province’s seating capacity 
and physical distance guidelines. 

3. On entering the building, registration will be confirmed and every 
individual will be required to undergo a temperature check. 

4. Individuals will be ushered to their seats after completing registration 
and temperature check. 

5. There will be marked seating areas within the sanctuary and seating 
will be arranged so that physical distancing can be observed at all 
times. 

6. Individuals from the same household or social circle may be seated 
together and should remain in place once they are seated. 

7. Singing is a high-risk activity, hence, individuals should keep mask on 
even while they are singing.  The only exception in this regard is the 
Praise and Worship team who will be at designated spots while 
ministering, and will be at an increased distance from the congregation.  

8. The Minister who will be preaching/teaching the Word of God, will not 
be required to wear a mask while ministering as they will be at an 
increased distance from the congregation. 

9. Microphones will not be shared; persons who will be participating in the 
services will be assigned their own microphones. 

10. All physical contact, such as handshaking or passing of objects 
between individuals, should be avoided. 

11. Any social interaction should involve physical distancing. 
12. During the service, no time will be apportioned to collecting tithes and 

offering.  Individuals are required to drop their tithes and offering in the 
designated box, upon exiting the building.  Individuals not attending in-
person services can continue to pay their tithes and offering as they 
have been doing previously. 

13. One-way traffic flow will be implemented to promote physical 
distancing (i.e. enter through one door and exit through another). 

14. Food and beverage service will be suspended at this time 

 

 Othniel James, Pastor 


